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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
Program Performance®
	99 High Street
Boston, MA 02110
January 12, 2022
Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority Statement.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority Statement, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.

Title:  Adoption of ISO Auto Optional Class Plan - UPDATE
On March 2, 2021 and May 21, 2021, AIG Programs released Bulletin 3 and 3A regarding the adoption of the ISO Auto Optional Class Plan (OCP) with an effective date of 06/01/2021.  
Within Bulletin 3 and 3A, we noted that OCP is approved with an effective date of 6/1/21 in all states except: California, Massachusetts, New Jersey and New York.  
New York has approved of this change effective 4/1/2022; therefore, only California, Massachusetts and New Jersey have not approved the OCP as of the date of this Bulletin.
We are awaiting approval in these remaining states, except Massachusetts, and anticipate receiving approval in the near future.  We will update you accordingly in this regard.
PLEASE NOTE:	ISO’s Auto OCP will not apply in Massachusetts and will not be adopted.  
Implementation & Availability:
For Program Administrators using Cover-All NexGen, please be advised that the system will be ISO Auto OCP compliant for the state of New York based on a system control date of 04/01/2022. 
From a CoverAll NexGen user interface perspective, the system changes will be minimal; however, they will include:
  
· A new field for selecting the NAICS Code from drop-down box
· Based on Control Date, the system will indicate if the State has Adopted the OCP
· The system will identify which vehicles are being rated under the OCP
· Rating sheets will include all new factors applied
For Program Administrators using their own proprietary policy issuance systems for Commercial Auto, please implement and use the new ISO Auto OCP for New York effective 4/1/2022. 

Renewal policies written under the new Auto OCP may experience premium increases due to the new rating elements incorporated and the associated loss cost adoption.  Please be reminded that advance Notice of Conditional Renewal is often required when there is a premium increase.  Please consult the Conditional Renewal resources provided to you by AIG Programs and process Conditional Renewal Notifications through ODEN to ensure compliance with state requirements. 
Should you have any related questions or require additional support, please contact your Program Manager for assistance.  
Thank you.

The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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